I found it difficult to choose just one child for this award, as Year one have all settled in to the new school year so well. I am so impressed by how hard they have worked! 
However, my Spirit award goes to someone who has a real thirst for knowledge and is so enthusiastic – I could use the word ‘bubbly’. This person is always asking questions and is always eager to learn. Their hand is always up and they love to answer questions or contribute to our class discussions. 
My Spirit award goes to someone who has already grown so much in Year 1, becoming more confident and independent. This person is making really good progress, particularly with their reading.
I am so pleased to say that this person is incredibly kind and thoughtful – they are always ready to jump in and help others. They really do display our school values!
I am pleased to announce that our Spirit Award for Year One goes to…Bronwen. 
